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State of Florida 
m V E  TRIBBLE, Director 

Division of Records and Reporting 
(904) 488-8371 

February 25, 1992 

Parties of Record 

Steve Tribble, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting &- 
Docket No. 880069-TL - Petitions of Southern Bell Telephone and 
Telegraph Company for rate stabilization and implementation orders 
and other relief. 
Docket No. 910528-TL - Request by Putnam County Board of County 
Commissioners for extended area service between the Crescent City, 
Hawthorne, Orange Slprings, and Melrose exchanges, and the Palatka 
exchanges. 

This is to inform you that the attached communication was received by the 
Commission. 

- Letter from Mr. Andrew F. Nixon, Chairman, Board of County 
Commissioners in Putnam County, dated February 7, 1992. ACK 
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This letter is being made a part of the record in these proceedings and you may 
file a response to it with this office,, within ten days of receipt of this notice. 
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PUTNAM COUNTY 

P.O. BOX 758 

PALATKA, FLORIDA 32178-0758 BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
ANDREW F. NIXON JOHN EUBANKS SAMUEL TAYLOR 

(904) 329-0205 CRESCENT CITY. DISTRICT I PALATKA. DISTRICT 2 EAST PALATKA. DISTRICT 

KEVIN DURSCHER JOHN THOMPSON 
GRANDIN, DISTRICT 4 PALATKA. DISTRICT J 

Thomas M. Beard, Chairman 
Public Service Commission 
Fletcher Building 
101 East Gaines Street 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0870 

February 7, 1992 

Dear Mr. Beard: 

On behalf of the citizens of Putnam County, I want to thank 
you and the entire Public Service Commission for your cooperation 
and assistance. 
request before the Commissi.on for extended area service for several 
cities within the County. 
1992, and the staff recommendation was approved by the Commission. 
This will be a great help t:o the citizens of Putnam County. 

As you are aware, the County Commission had a 

The request was heard on February 4 ,  

I have had the opportunity to appear before different Boards 
and Commissions in the last: few years and none were run any 
smoother or efficiently them the Public Service Commission. This 
is certainly a credit to yc~u and the other members. 

It was also obvious to me that the commission is truly 
interested in actions that are helpful and beneficial to the 
public. 
our request. 

Once again, thank you for your assistance and help with 

Sincerely, 

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
PUTNAM COUNTY, FLORIDA 

Andrew F. Nixon, Chairman 
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